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Subject 5.7 Athletic Director Report

Type Reports

Spring Sports Update

High School Baseball- Our current coach Teddy Adams started practice during Spring Break and has 12 players on the
baseball team this year. After a few cancellations and rescheduling they had their 1st game in Butternut on April 17th
losing the game by a run. It was scheduled as a doubleheader but we were only able to play one game. Fortunately it
didn't cost us a home game and was rescheduled for the middle of May. The team has 12 games scheduled this year with
6 games here in Bayfield during the month of May. First home game is scheduled for Thursday May 1st @ 4:30. Teddy
and his father have been doing some work on the field but | have also spoken with Joel about a few other details that need
to be looked at.

High School Track- The track team with Ron Borchers as coach has had a couple indoor meets but have the majority of
their schedule coming up starting the end of April. There are 12-15 members currently competing in various events.

Middle School Track- Magdalen Dale is off and running with a team that has 12-15 members competing. They have four
meets scheduled for the season and she was on board with that schedule. Competed in their 1st meet on the 14th in
Ashland. Magdalen proposed having 5th graders practice the last 2 weeks of the season and compete in the last event
down in Drummond. Both 5th grade classes have been spoken to and were sent home with paperwork during Easter
break if they were interested. Thought it was a great idea and a good way for them to start thinking about middle school.

Finally | have been working on Fall and Winter schedules for all sports. | am still getting my feet wet with these Athletic
Director duties but have had a lot of help finding answers.

Daryl DePerry

This meeting is a meeting of the Board of Education in public for the purpose of conducting the School District's business and is not to be
considered a public community meeting. There is a time for public participation during the meeting as indicated in the agenda.



